
 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE                                          AUGUST 2022                                                               
 

Hello everyone, 
 

Our August 12th presentation meeting will begin at 6:30pm outside the main hangar door on the 
Schaumburg Airport main tarmac with a tasty dinner of sub sandwiches, chips, drinks and feel free 
to bring your favorite dessert to share. Bringing a chair could be a good idea, if you want. 
At about 7, we will have a great presentation and be able to look at the REMOS GX Light Sport air-
craft, while Sebastian from CITYWINGS Flight School at Schaumburg describes the aircraft, flying 
Light Sport and the Sportpilot pilot license. 
Afterwards we will discuss our builder updates/flying stories/OSH observations/show and tell and 
anything else you all want to share with the group. 
You may want to park in the lower level parking lot and use the pedestrian gate. 
 

* Please send us a nice picture of your flying aircraft, so we can put it on our website and maybe in the 
newsletter. 
 

* Please feel free to make any suggestions for upcoming presentations and speakers  you think we would 
enjoy. 
 

* Please feel free to bring any friends or family to any of our gatherings. We are also  always looking for 
new members to join our Schaumburg Chapter 153. 
 

Thanks to all who make us a great Chapter and who help us have fun! 
 

Bob   Bob Brandt EAA Chapter 153 President 

   847-274-3193 cessna1801954@yahoo.com  
 

Don't forget- mail a check for Chapter dues made out to EAA Chapter 153 for $10 to  

Scott Taylor, 9S027 Aero Drive, Naperville, IL. 60564 

...include your contact info. 
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CHAPTER 153  

PRIVATE PILOT GROUND SCHOOL CLASSES BEGIN AUGUST 22 

Harper College will conduct an aviation ground school from August 22 to October 3 at their Hoffman  

Estates campus. Classes are Monday and Wednesday, 7:00pm to 9:30pm  Tuition and fee $275. Includes 

a field trip to DuPage Airport control tower, work with operational aircraft, and flight simulator.  

 

 

Who can tell me, what 

makes an airplane fly? 

mailto:cessna1801954@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 

 
EAA CHAPTER 153 

OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 
 
 
 
Bob Brandt-President 
cessna1801954@yahoo.com 
847-274-3193 
 
Bob Meyers-Vice President-Technical Counselor 
n982sx@gmail.com 
312-953-2513 
 
Scott Taylor-Treasurer 
taylorsr@core.com 
630-999-1372 
 
Jim Fall-Director 
jtfall@att.net 
847-977-0123 
 
Steve Weinstock-Director 
efdsteve@aol.com 
630-805-3211 
 
Martin Horn-Director 
aero-pa@foxvalley.net 
224-587-8086 
 
Cissy Rawlings-Director 
wonderplane@sbcglobal.net 
847-361-6666 
 
Glenn Lubin-Director 
glenn.lubin21@gmail.com 
847-980-2861 
 
Jake Silker-Director 
jakesilker@gmail.com 
847-970-1747 
 
Jim Kutza-Director  
jkutza@sbcglobal.net 
630-624-2450 
 
Brian Norquist-Director 
thenorq@gmail.com 
352-235-9464 
 
Sebastian Saavedra-Director 
citywingschicago@gmail.com 
331-205-8012 

 

 

EAA Warbirds Squadron 4 is hosting a stop on an upcoming B-25 
flight tour. "Berlin Express" will be at the Aurora Airport in Sugar 
Grove, IL, August 12 - 14.  Squadron 4 is looking for volunteers 
to help   

Attention! Attention! 

All Squadron 4 Personnel 
And Other Interested Parties 
 
Urgent Briefing 06 July 2022 
We have received official confirmation from EAA headquarters. 
 
WHAT: B-25 Tour Stop 
WHERE: Aurora Airport, KARR, Sugar Grove, IL 
WHEN: 12-14 Aug 2022 
 
Warbird Squadron 4 has secured a stop on EAA’s 2022 Tour of the   
B-25 Berlin Express. 
We realize this is short notice, but we need to get a volunteer team 
organized. We will be scheduling for 2 shifts each day, running    
Friday through Sunday (3 days), so we can work you in even if you 
can only work a part day. We need volunteers to help with 
merchandise sales, ground tours, crowd control, and greeting the 
public. If you are interested in helping out, please let us know ASAP. 
 
Please note, due to insurance requirements, All volunteers who are 
working on the flight line must be at least 16 years of age. 
 
If you know of a Veteran who would like to come out, please let us 
know! Ground tours are free for all Veterans. 
 
If you are interested in bringing your Warbird aircraft to display, 
please let us know as soon as possible so we can schedule volun-
teers for crowd control to help keep your aircraft safe while allow-
ing the public to get a better look. 
 
Remember, this fundraiser directly supports Warbird Squadron 4. 
 
For more information or to volunteer, please contact: 
 

Stacy Kolls,                                                               
Warbird Squadron 4 Volunteer Chairman 
Email: warbirdfan72@yahoo.com 
Phone: 815-218-9202 

 
We will need the following information: 
 
Name 
Address 
Phone Number 
Email Address 
Dates and Times You Are Available 
 
End of Briefing 
That is all. 
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Meetings: Every 2nd Friday  

 

 

 

Schaumburg Airport - Lower Level  
905 W Irving Park Rd 
Schaumburg, IL 60193 

NEXT MEETING                   

FRIDAY,  AUGUST 12   6:30 PM 

Subs for dinner at 6:30pm                                              

and Sebastian from CityWings Flight School at 7:00pm 

On the tarmac in front of the main terminal  Bring a chair and a dessert to share 

 

mailto:info.eaa153@gmail.com

